
DEDRIDGE PARENT COUNCIL MEETING 
 

12 March 2019    
3.15pm 

 
Attending  
Neil Campbell  
Lorrain Campbell 
Tammy McCourt  
Amanda Kirwin  
Louise Corson  
Michele Elder 
Jazmine Kelly 
Brenda Kelly 
Amanda Morrison 
Mrs Wood – Education Officer 
 
Apologies 
Kayleigh Greig 
Louise Corson 
Barney Todd 
Kathryn French 
Billy Hood 
Jackie Spencer  
 
1. Review of Previous Minutes 
Minutes had been distributed and it was noted that the Nursery did not require any 
funding from the Parent Council for the Zoo Lab as they were able to successfully 
raise the funds themselves from their Welly Walk. 
 
2. Head Teacher's Report  
As Mrs French is off sick and Barney was away on jury duty he had provided a report 
for the Parent Council and Neil distributed this accordingly and there was nothing to 
note.   As Mrs Wood the Education Officer was in place we brought up the issue 
around the school meals which was brought up at the last meeting and she would 
take this forward to see what has happened regarding this.  
 
3. Correspondence 
There was no new correspondence and Amanda had reported back to the Digital 
Ambassadors to price and source their t-shirts as an enterprise and we were waiting 
to hear back on this.  
 
4. Feedback from A Night at the Oscars & Easter Fair 
A massive thank you again to Lorrain and Neil for the set up and the teachers for the 
prizes and games a success all around and it was decided the possibility of running 
future events over 2 nights to allow a longer time for each sitting and to also involve 
the nursery children during the day if the equipment was still set up.  A review on the 
parents coming in at the community wing but overall it was much better than 
Halloween event.  The next event we would put child name and number of tickets to 
assist with the register and keeping track of the kids.   
 



For the Easter Fair a bouncy castle has been booked for £85 for 4 hours.  It was 
decided that asking an outside company the castle will be fully insured. Neil was 
going to ask if it could be dropped off on the Friday.  Possibly looking to charge £2 a 
shot. 
 
10 stalls are booked and nearly all paid up. 
 
A request to be put out for parent helpers on the day and also for additional raffle 
prizes.  There will be a chocolate tombola, Nerf shoot out, glitter tattoos, lucky dip 
and an Easter craft table with colouring posters on. 
 
A minimum of 3 people in the kitchen. 
 
Lorrain would try and get a meet up away from the Council to discuss further.  
 
5. AOCB  
P7 leaver’s hoodies was agreed and Mrs Wood confirmed that if they were 
purchased now the P7s could wear them now as long as there was no misuse of 
them. 
 
AGM 
It was agreed to hold it during June with the potential dates of 04 or 18 June 2019 to 
confirm with Kathryn French and Barney Todd too.  We would also put the invite to 
nursery parents who will be starting P1. 
 
Neil to attend the Parent Council Recruitment meeting on 21 March 2019. 
 
Sharing in Confidence course had been cancelled due to only receiving of 3 consent 
forms back at school. 
 
Date of next meeting – 23 April 2019  
 


